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As a follow up to our Publicity/Recruiting Postcards we 

now have available for you at no charge  “Three 4 Free” 

vouchers which gets the message across to girls that they are able to come 

along to i-girlz and have a look before making a commitment to join. Yours 

for the asking at info@iconz4girlz.org.nz  

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@iconz4girlz.org.nz


 

 

Congratulations to our own Charmayne 

Johnstone on bringing home the goodies 

from the NZ Masters Swimming Champs 

this last weekend –five personal golds and 

a bronze plus two Firsts in Relays which 

also smashed long standing NZ records.   

 

 

The staff at the Girls’ Brigade office has taken on administration work that 

was previously done by the IFG Ministry Team.  This includes collecting up all 

the information required in the Unit Annual Update form.  These forms went 

out to Units a week or so ago and are due back by 30th May. Please let the 

staff know office@girlsbrigade.org.nz if your Unit didn’t receive one.   

I noticed on the form there is only space for one Registered 

Leader/Helper/Assistant Leader with instructions to copy the 

whole page for additional leaders.  I had a little play with the 

form and it was easy – even for me – to copy and paste just 

those particular text boxes the number of times you need 

them.  Love these editable forms!  

 

 A reminder too, that when you change treasurers to please advise Seeit 

as well.   sales@seeit.co.nz  
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Charmayne and I will be visiting the six IFG Units in Auckland in June 

following the Girls’ Brigade Conference.  We will then spend a couple of days 

prospecting in Wellington before attending the Wellington Way2Go Conference 

where we will have a stand promoting i-girlz.  

At this stage we have had no further information regarding the regional 

training opportunities we were hoping to offer all leaders. We are waiting for 

confirmation so we can tie these in with visits to other Units.  

 

A great quote from the owner-builder on the TV programme ‘Grand Designs 

Australia’ the other night – “I’ve got ideas I haven’t even thought of yet”.  

1 Kings 3:12 Living Bible (TLB) 

12 ………I will give you a wiser mind than anyone else has ever had or ever will 

have!  

Just what you need to be an i-girlz leader!! 

 

Chris  

info@iconz4girlz.org.nz                                          
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